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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Park Place on May 6, 2016 with Alice 
presiding with 13 members and 1 guests present.   
 
Wayne did the inspiration moment 
 
Jeff was program chair and introduced mayor Earl Gray.  He updated 
us on things in Ft Oglethorpe.  He mentioned the current budget is 
$14.2 million and was $80,000 when Leonard was mayor.  He updated 
about the street project and trail plans.  He told us about growth plans 
which is recruiting retail as there is no space in the city for 
industry.  He told us Golden Corral (state fire marshal approval is 
current part) is getting plans to rebuild done and that Firehouse subs 
and others are coming. 
 
Upcoming Events 
May 19 Cleveland club orientation.  PR would welcome others to go with him 
 
May 11 is division interclub at Collegedale at 11:30am.  11 are going and will 
meet at Alice bank at 10:45 
 
June 11 is the tentative date for division CLE training in Spring City 
area.  Next year's officers need to attend for their training and all 
other members are invited to learn more about club and also to learn 
about the new I Plan 
 
August 19-21 District Convention 
 
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at 
dwight@dwightwatt.com 
 
 If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so 
you will keep getting the newsletter. 
 

 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers 
dedicated to improving the world, one child and one 

community at a time. 



 


